
	
	
	

Are	you	a	Dental	Assisting	Student?	
	

Do	you	want	to	know	more	about	your	future	career?	
	

Do	you	enjoy	social	networking	with	others?	
	

Do	you	want	to	be	involved	with	the	future	of	Dental	Assisting?	
	

Did	you	answer	yes	to	any	of	these	questions?	
	

	
 

Then CDAA wants to welcome you at our booth #637 at 
CDA Presents in San Francisco CA September 8-10, 2016! 
If you are a dental assisting STUDENT then we want to get 

to know you, and answer any questions you have about your 
professional organization. So come stop by our booth #637 
for some photo booth fun and a goodie bag! CDAA Looks 

forward to meeting you! 
	
	

Don’t	forget	to	check	us	out	on	

	
California	Dental	Assistants	

	
	


